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UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 
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Fri Dec 4 — First Report Card for Gr 1—5 students (available digitally on 

Powerschool Parent Portal) 

Fri Dec 18 — Last day of school before Christmas break 

Mon Dec 21 — Fri Jan 1 — Christmas Break. No School for students 
Mon Jan 4 — Fri Jan  8 — All students in all Lakeview classes will have  

at home/online learning. 

Mon Jan 11 — In school classes are scheduled to resume 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

 

• Angel Tree information 

• The LOOP 

• How Long to Stay Home From School 

• PB & J Toy Drive 
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Hello Lakeview Parents,  
 
Thank you to those who were able to join us at our 
last School Council meeting, via Teams. It appears 
we may need to continue using this platform for 
the upcoming months, so please watch for 
invitation links to these meetings. For those who 
are not able to join us virtually, the meeting 
minutes can be found on the school's website, 
under the Parents tab -- School Council. 
 
We won't be having a meeting in December, so 
please join us for our next one on January 19th at 
7pm. Thanks for your continued involvement and 
support!  

    Rachelle Ririe, Chair 

2021-2022  

Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2021/2022 

school year will be in the spring of 2021. The 

registration date is yet to be announced. Your 

child must be 5 years old on or before December 

31, 2021 to be eligible to register.  

We will send an email and  put the date on our 

website once the date is set.  Please watch your 

email in March/April. 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Dear Families of Lakeview,  

And just like that-it’s December! I know this holiday season feels 

different this year, and it absolutely is. Here at Lakeview, we have lots 

of special events and activities planned to continue to make this a 

positive festive season for our students. We are working on 

something to share with the families as well. We miss your positive 

presence in our school!   

I know there are many questions and concerns regarding the Public 

Health measures our province has taken that affect our schools. We 

are working on sharing information regarding what the week of 

January 4 – 8 online learning for students grade K-6 will look like in 

terms of scheduling (students will not be in front of a computer for 5 

hours per day) and content (full curriculum delivery- all subjects 

taught and assessed). We are very hopeful our community follows all 

Public Health measures that will keep our community safe and 

healthy so we can be back to in-school learning for those families that 

have selected it as soon as possible.   

On behalf of all of our staff I would like to send my best wishes for a 
safe, healthy, and happy holiday season. It will be different, but strong 
memories are created by having different experiences. Please be well, 
and feel free to contact me at school if you have any questions or 
concerns.  
      - Dawn Walmsley, Principal 

Lakeview’s very own Peyton & Jude are hosting a Toy Drive for the Alberta Children’s Hospital! 

Only donations of gift cards will be accepted this year. Donations are due Friday, December 18 

and can be dropped off to your student’s classroom teacher.  

More details are in Looking Deeper! (Shared with permission) 
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